
Sibbertoft Christmas Pop up shop 
Saturday 5th December 2020 11am-3pm. 

DUE TO THE 2ND LOCK DOWN WE HAVE MOVED THE DATE BACK BY ONE WEEK! 
 

The planned Christmas festivities will happen in the village an event we are all looking 
forward to. In order to facilitate social distancing we are spreading the  location of the stalls 

to 3 separate venues throughout the village. Wrap up warm put on your Santa 
Hat/Christmas Jumpers -  come and purchase wonderful treats and goodies to help 

celebrate Christmas Sibbertoft-style. 
 

1 25 Welland Rise (hosted by Clare Garner) in her spacious garage along with other 
crafters. You can browse holding a glass of warming Mulled wine. 
Beautiful Seasonal Stationary, Decorations and Toys.                                                                 
Collect your pre ordered Village Calendar. 
 

2 Walk round to Westhorpe and stop off for some more Mulled wine! At Roserie 
Cottage Green House and Workshop. The log fire will be burning, try your luck on 
the festive Tombola which includes special children’s prizes.           
Buy a ticket for a chance to win a fabulous Marks and Spencer Hamper! 
 
The greenery Elves will have been busy the week before creating the Sibbertoft 
Together’ Christmas wreaths which will be ready for collection to hang on your 
front doors/gates to mark the start of the Advent Season. 

 
3 Walk across the road to Kingsley House the home of Cindy and Russell Cade. 

 
In the garage you will find scrumptious Christmas sweet and savoury treats. 

 
Our talented village bakers have come up with some festive surprises as well as  

traditional fayre plus home made Jams and Chutneys. 
 

THIS IS AN EVENT TO CELEBRATE SIBBERTOFT COMING THROUGH A TOUGH 
YEAR BUT SUCCESSFULLY BUILDING A STRONG COMMUNITY WHEN IT 

MATTERED. 
 

Please make every effort to support those who have been working hard behind the scenes 
(but loving every minute of it!) 

 
Ensure all covid 19 protocols are observed including mask wearing.  

Please bring adequate cash sorry we are not set up for cards. 
 

All funds raised go to ‘Nan on the run’ community buildings fund. 
Merry Christmas and thank you Lesley, Cynthia and many others! 

 
 
 


